
 

 

Join us in celebrating World Wetlands Day 
 
North Central Catchment Management Authority and the Barapa Barapa Nation 

invite you to a half-day event at Reedy Lake to celebrate 
World Wetlands Day on 2 February 2010. 

 
 

A Barapa Barapa representative will provide a Welcome to Country and enlighten us on 
the rich Indigenous significance of these amazing lakes. A local bird enthusiast will 
provide insight into local species and the importance of the wetlands for breeding and 
migration.   
 

Join the group or just spend some time by yourself or with friends meandering along the 
walking trail exploring Indigenous cultural heritage and plentiful bird life at Reedy Lake 
Ibis Rookery bird hide. This event will also provide an opportunity to find out about the 
North Central CMA’s Kerang Lakes Enhancement Project and how you can be involved.  
 

The event will be held on Tuesday, 2 February 2010 from 10am–1pm. Morning tea and 
lunch will be provided. Please wear sturdy footwear.  
 

Meet us near the Reedy Lake Ibis Rookery car park, Murray Valley Highway. For catering 

purposes (including special dietary requirements), please RSVP by 25 January 2010 to 
info@nccma.vic.gov.au or telephone 5448 7124.  
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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WETLANDS… WONDERLANDS… 
 

Interested in Indigenous Cultural Heritage and Bird Watching? 
 


